
SCHOOL LUNCH PROGRAM  

Students may purchase school meals through both the school breakfast and the school lunch program 

on a daily basis. Students will be able to charge, for one day only up to $6, if they forgot their breakfast 

or lunch money. The amount due will need to be paid by the next school day. If a student is returning 

the next school year, and there is a remaining balance on file within the student’s account, it will be 

rolled over into the new school year. Additionally, any remaining balance on file within the student’s 

account can be withdrawn, per parent/guardian request. A check will be mailed to the address kept on 

file with the school.  


